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Dear Editor:

The parameters for the plebiscite must be changed before the vote. TransLink must be updated,

and checks and balances must be put into place as to how this money is going to be spent and by

whom.

We cannot afford to say “No” to our transportation system. But, we cannot afford to throw more

money at TransLink either. There must be another solution.

Wendy Qureshi

North Vancouver
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